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Auburn BPW Employees Vote to Join Union 
(KLZA) -- The employees of the Auburn Board of Public Works have voted to join the International
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers.

The Board of Public Works earlier this month voted to acknowledge the employees petition to join
the union. 

Employees now must go through the process to join the union.  Just how long that will take is not
known.  
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